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WELCOME TO AUGUST! 
 
   It has been a busy July, and August should be the 
same. We have a lot of information to pass on to 
everyone. 
   August 9th at 5pm is our BBQ Dinner for all 
residents. We have decided to use HyVee catering 
for this event since the cost is less than Mission 
BBQ and we can make it more affordable for 
everyone The cost is $10 per person (down from 
$15). Please sign up and get the money to Vickie 
Peterson by August 4! If you already have paid $15, 
we will refund the $5 to you. We are hoping to 
have this get together outside of the clubhouse. 
Gathering at 4PM for cocktails (BYO) and 
conversation, dinner is at 5PM sharp. The menu 
will include pork, chicken, potato salad, coleslaw, 
fruit salad, macaroni salad and deserts. 
   Outside windows, skylights, and storm doors will 
be cleaned starting at the end of August. 
    Coffee hour is the 3rd Thursday of the month at 
9:00. We need volunteers to host these events. All 
the host is responsible for is setting up the coffee, 
then cleaning the area afterwards. Providing 
additional refreshments is optional and the cost is 
reimbursable. If you wish to host, please sign up on 
the bulletin board inside the clubhouse. 
   We will hold a quarterly meeting in October. 
Health issues have curtailed these meetings in the 
past. We have an obligation to the residents’ well-
being. 
   VOLUNTEERS!!  We have many events that can 
only happen with volunteers. This is a good way to 
meet our neighbors while doing tasks necessary for 
successful events. It seems that every event has 
the same volunteers. We are a community and 
with that said, we need as many people as 
possible. We thank all the residents who have 
helped, but we cannot expect the same people to 
do all the volunteering! There are many ways to 
help. 
   The resident committee is looking for 2 
volunteers to be a part of the grounds committee 
The committee will survey the outside areas of the 

units and make recommendations to the resident 
board on compliance of agenda rules. Please 
contact Dave Schultz if you are interested. 
(920) 323-9637 
 

EXECUTIVE OVI BOARD NEWS 
 

 Three buildings have been re-roofed and re-
guttered. 

 Some money has been reallocated for 
critical tree-trimming activity this year. 

 Residency rules have been amended to 
permit game-day flags for football teams. 
Tasteful loyalty materials for other sports 
are restricted to the porch and patio areas 
of each unit. 

 Please remove all national flags, except 
properly flown American flags. 

 Variance requests will be reviewed as 
quickly and consistently as possible. 

 
CRAFT CIRCLE 

FORMERLY  “STITCH, COLOR, AND GAB” 
 
This group meets on the 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays of the month at 2:00. It’s an 
opportunity to meet with others while doing 
needlework, coloring, or any craft. Bring your 
own activity and join us beginning again in 
September. 

 
                   TRANSFER OF NEWSLETTER –  

   Dear Residents, a solution has been for handing 

over the newsletter to someone else. Derek Buckley 

will be compiling submissions and putting them 

into a newsletter format. From now on, please send 

your submissions/questions to the following people: 

 

 Tom Huss  President’s Letter 

 Sally Carpenter Social Activities 

 Mike Mullins  Calendar 

 Jane Miller  Footcare Clinic 

 

Thank you for your help in this new endeavor! 


